

In The Loop

Official Newsletter of

Eyton School

This week's newsletter has been written by Foundation Phase. Miss Davies has checked it and added the hyperlinks (too hard for us)

Please scroll to see each new page and click on the links that interest you. Enjoy!!!

News from Miss Davies 1

Welcome to our new-look newsletter. We thought "In the Loop" needed a refresh, so we're trying something different. Let us know what you think please.

Here are Eyton's News Headlines:

Pentrellyncymer Trip Years 5 and 6

Please don't forget to complete and return the consent slip to school. You will also need to complete the online confirmation form for Pentre, which is available here. No packed lunches needed for day one as there's a cooked meal waiting for us.

Half Term Activities

Looking for something to do over half term? There are two sports camps running at Gwersyllt Leisure Centre between 23 and 25 February for children in years 3-6. Times are 9:00-15:30 for both days and its completely free!!!

Please register using this link:

Winter of Wellbeing

Wrexham Library and Information Services have the following free activities available over half term and into March:

Xplore!

WOW Events English

WOW Events Cymraeg

Wellbeing books

Environmental Art Workshops

Overton Library Competition

Manga Workshops



News from Miss Davies 2

Reform of the School Year

You've probably heard that Welsh Government is "looking at the rhythm of the school year to see whether changes can help avoid children "losing" learning during long holidays, ensure a better recovery from the effects of the pandemic and create a structure that works better for teachers and school staff."

The Welsh Government want to gather our ideas and opinions via two online surveys, one for young people (aged 7 to 18) and one for the education workforce.

You can find the surveys via the links below:

Education workforce survey - bit.ly/33u226m

Young people's survey - bit.ly/3If3Q1H

Snapshot Taster Sessions for Parents

We've just uploaded details of taster sessions on offer during February and March to our website.

Click <u>here</u> for more information





What's Next?

- 1. Half Term starts 18/02/22
- 2. School Reopens 28/02/22
- 3. World Record Sign Language Lesson 17/03/22
- 4. Easter Raffle non uniform day 11/03/22
- 5. Easter Hat Parade 07/04/2022
- 6. PTA Easter Raffle Draw 07/04/22

Eyton Extras

Click <u>here</u> to book for next week.

Now scroll down for pictures and news from this week!

Pol Wong came to work with all classes.

Here are some pictures of our class doing Kung Fu. We had lots of fun. Kung Fu is about keeping healthy and fit. We need exercise every day to keep fit.





News from Dosbarth Buddug

Years 2, 3 and 4 Dosbarth Buddug Week 5 This is what we did! In maths today we learned about perimeter and 2D shapes. THE PART MAKENT Our learning is on Neil Then we did an We researched on Armstrong and we're doing Eyton school news a news report on him the computers. report. because he was the first PIC.COLLAGE man on the moon.

Baking is fun! It also teaches us the basics for a healthy lifestyle.

This week Year 2 made Butter Biscuits.





News from Dosbarth Glyndŵr

Years 5 and 6







News from Dosbarth Caradog Years 2, 1, Reception & Nursery

This week we have been...

- Counting on and back from 50
- Reading "We're Going on a Bear Hunt" by Michael Rosen
- Talking about Bear and his feelings
- Setting up a castle and creating puppets to use in our play
- Writing letters using the school address
- Learning about Internet Safety
- Setting up an Internet Café in our classroom

Here are some photos of our week



The NSPCC Number Day was a great success. Well done to everyone who found clothes with numbers on to wear, and well done all our creative geniuses who looked for arty ways to take art. We raised £53 and had an amazing day too. Thanks to Miss Dodd and Years 5&6 for organising it.

